
I am writing to show my support for hb-2935, Relating to prescription drugs; declaring an emergency. 
 
As a  completely blind individual I am directly impacted by the fact that I cannot access information 
printed on my prescription bottles. 
 
If I were to take the wrong prescription  or dosage, this could very well kill me. 
 
Technology today allows this to be open to all pharmacies at a reasonable investment on their part to 
save lives. 
 
There's no reason that all individuals shouldn't have access to the information for the medication they're 
putting in their bodies. 
 
Michael 
Host of the Your Own Pay Podcast network. 
Https://yourownpay.com/ 
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